January 24, 2018
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NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD CONTRACT 4398
EFFLUENT VALVE REPLACEMENT (EVR) PROJECT

Bringing Water Back

The Sacramento Regional County Sanitation District (Regional San) has advertised for bid
proposals for a Guaranteed Maximum Price (GMP) contract for the construction of the
EchoWater Effluent Valve Replacement (EVR) Project at the Sacramento Regional Wastewater

Treatment Plant.

Regional San received bid proposals from the following firms on January 12, 2018:

e (. Overaa & Co.
e Kiewit Infrastructure West Co., and
e Western Water Constructors, Inc.

The bid proposals have been evaluated and Kiewit Infrastructure West Co. has the highest

overall ranking. A summary of the evaluation results is provided below:

EchoWater Effluent Valve Replacement (EVR) Bid Proposal Results

Rankings | Western G
Weight Watei Overaa Kiewit

Technical Proposal Rankings 50% 3 2 1
Cost Proposal (Commercial Terms) 50%
El“é);:;l[lpf)’roposed Guaranteed Maximum Price $5.131,055 | $6,830,000 | $5,899.616
Proposed Total Mark-Up for General Overhead 250, 250, 89,
& Profit
Proposed Project Total Cost Savings- 60% 60% 50%
Percentage to Owner
Percentage of the Work self-performed by 92.29% 26.0% 93.7%
Contractor
Cost Proposal (Commercial Terms) Rankings 1 3 2
Overall Ranking 2 3 1

Regional San staff intends to make a recommendation to the Regional San Board of Directors
(Board) to award a contract to Kiewit Infrastructure West Co., at the Board meeting on March

14, 2018.
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Questions or comments to this Notice of Intent should be directed to Project Manager, Dane
Coyle, at EVR(@sacsewer.com in writing.

Best Regards,

Vick A. Kyoti:}

Deputy Director of Operatlons



